
Ridgefield Parking Authority 

Meeting June 8. 2017 

Minutes 

In attendance Chris Fusaro. Jessica Wilmot, Dick Moccia and Bob Murphy 

Meeting called to order at 8:40 am 

 Discussed new leases and terms. Agreed on previous language in current leases 

with exception of the CVS lot. The landlord of that lot would like to initiate new 

permit guidelines. 

Discussed budget problems for the security/monitoring of CVS lot during CHIRP 

concerts, the removal of stickers on the parking signs in lots to avoid confusion to 

residents and to impede better enforcement and approved letter of 

recommendation to James Beckman for his excellent job during the Battle of 

Ridgefield. 

Motion to  adjourn by Dick Moccia and seconded by Bob Murphy at 9:00am 

 

Co Chair 

Jessica Wilmot 


